
 

 

 

Dear Applicant,  

 

Thank you for your interest in applying for the position of Headteacher at Parochial C of E 

Primary School. Our school is a creative school where the children are ‘preparing for the 

future; living, learning and growing together in God’. Our Christian Ethos is of paramount 

importance to us and is at the heart of all we do. We are part of The Forward as One Multi 

Academy C of E Trust which offers many opportunities for our staff.   

At Parochial we are lucky to have a passionate and talented staff team and a fantastic set of 

pupils. We are committed to helping all our pupils become the very best person they can be 

and we value their personal wellbeing as much as their academic achievements.  

I hope the enclosed information gives you a picture of our school and the person we are 

looking for as our next Headteacher. Applications should be sent to: millsj@spsd.fa1.uk  

Closing Date: 9am Friday 12th March 2021  

Interviews: Thursday 18th March 2021 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Laura Farnworth 

Chair of Governors.  
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